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6th January 2022 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

We are pleased to announce that we are working closely with the Devon Wildlife Trust 

across the Trust and in the Moorland hub, which includes Exbourne C of E Primary/ 

Highampton Primary and we will have sessions with a DWT practitioner each Tuesday 

this half term. 

From Tuesday 11th January, pupils in EYFS to Y6 will receive a DWT Natural Literacy & 

Grounds Development session in the afternoon. In order to take part in the sessions, 

your child will need a set of old outdoor clothes and a warm waterproof layer as well as 

wellies or walking boots. The sessions will be outside regardless of the weather and so 

your child will need to be dressed appropriately. 

Through the sessions, we hope that the children will increase their knowledge of the 

natural world through Science, as well as get involved in the development of our outside 

green spaces. I am sure you will agree that this is an excellent opportunity for our 

children to learn and thrive outdoors! 

Many thanks for your support. 

Kind regards,    

  

 
 

Mrs D A Petersen 

Principal 
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